
  
 

Welcome to Holly Grove Elementary 
 

Thursday, September 16th, 2021 

TRACK 4 VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE 

We will still conduct our Open House event scheduled, 
however, we will move the session to a virtual option. Families 
will still learn about the wonderful happenings here at HGES. 
Teachers will take time to familiarize their students’ 
parents/guardians with curriculum standards, expectations, 
procedures, communication preferences, facilities, events, 
and ways for you to play an active role. Open House Google 
Meet links are being populated on this list and will be shared 
directly with families by teachers. AIG will also provide a pre-
recorded session to families. *Please note: Live sessions will 
be recorded and shared for reference.  

Schedule: 

 6:00 - 6:35 ~ Session 1 
 

 6:40 - 7:15 ~ Session 2 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1EXl-G0tAquw9iJ2KB78v-ATGYm4jQ9kWE_eUX5qJZLU/edit?usp=sharing

